
William Daley Memorial Scholarship 

William (Bill) Daley graduated from St. Philip Neri Catholic School and was a member of the 

first graduating class at Scecina Memorial High School in 1957. He is also a graduate of Marian 

University. Bill became a successful entrepreneur in the business world and was involved in the 

community as a business owner. 

To honor Bill’s accomplishments and his love for Scecina Memorial High School, his wife, 

Shirley, established the William Daley Memorial Scholarship in 2022. The intention of the 

scholarship is to offer an incoming freshman to Scecina the same opportunity and experience of 

a Catholic education as Bill enjoyed. 

Amount of the Scholarship: 

The amount will be $1,000 per year and is renewable each year through the student’s senior year. 

Should the student leave Scecina for any reason, another student may be awarded the scholarship 

at the discretion of the admissions office of Scecina Memorial High School. 

Requirements: 

A preference is that the student receiving the scholarship is a student a graduate from St. Philip 

Grade School, but not a requirement. The family only asks that students from St. Philip be highly 

considered.  

Application process: 

Write a very brief essay as to why you want to attend Scecina and the areas you hope to become 

involved with at Scecina.  

The application essay for the William Daley Memorial Scholarship must be submitted to Miriam 

Medina (mmedina@scecina.org) at Scecina Memorial High School by February 5, 2024. 


